
For your information, guidance and compliance. 

School heads/principals and head teachers are instructed to come up with administrative 
remedies for the affected students to catch up with their lessons missed while participating in the 
activity. 

In view of the Balon Dagupan Children's Choir presentation during the Opening 
Ceremonies of the Evaluation for the Presiaentlal Award for Child-Friendly Municipalities and Cities 
(PACFMC) on October 12, 2018, the choir members listed in the attached communication from the 
City Mayor's Office are to be excused from their classes on that day. 

Balon Dagupan Children's Choir Performance Subject: 
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